
Submitter: Rose Kaler 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

At some point, the state has to start living within its budget. Every legislative session, 

it seems like the Governor and lawmakers are asking for more money from 

Oregonians who are already stretched thin. These repeated calls for increased 

funding are out of step with what many people—especially retirees and lower-income 

households—can realistically afford. Instead of constantly seeking new revenue, the 

legislature should prioritize a thorough review of state agencies, particularly the 

Department of Transportation, and eliminate unnecessary spending. As for our 

household, we’re firmly opposed to any new tax hikes 

vote no for HB 2025 


